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Dear Leaders,  

 

I strongly oppose this bill and SB603 as these ideas will only make these worse by 

fueling more public squatting, drug use and overdose death.  Pham and Chaichi 

should be ashamed and removed from office.  This is exactly the wrong direction we 

need to go.  Please stop these terrible ideas that have already created this crisis and 

start expecting more from our citizens.  Recovery first.  

 

Thanks,  

--Jason 


